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Welcome back!  
Welcome back to our Spring Term in Year 5. I hope you all had a 
lovely Christmas break and that all our children are well rested and 
ready for another hard working but fun term. We had a wonderful 
first term in Year 5 and, during this crucial term, we will be building 
on the great foundations we laid in the Autumn Term to continue 
our high quality learning. As always, if you have any questions about 
our work, feel free to contact me.  

 

English 
In English, we will be looking at a variety of text types, including diary 
writing, and narrative poetry. We are supplementing our English learning by 
reading extra texts in the afternoons and enjoying drama sessions based 
on these texts. 

 Maths 
Our subjects this term will include multiplication and division, 
Factors, multiples and prime numbers and fractions and decimals. We 
are developing our reasoning skills in our Maths sessions. We are also 
perfecting all our times tables, including their division facts.  

 

Topic 
Our topic this term is ‘Your Country Needs You”.  Within this topic, we 
will be learning about life in The UK in World War 1.  In Science, we are 
learning about the Life Cycles of animals and their habitats. In 
Geography, we are learning about countries in different parts of the 
world. Our WOW event is a visit from Sergeant Cyril who will show Year 5 
some aspects of life in WW1.  

PE days and routines 
This term, our P.E. days are Monday and Wednesday. We will be 
learning about healthy lifestyles.  Please ensure your child has full 
PE kit in school for these days and that it is clearly labelled with 
their name. Please remove earrings if your child cannot do this 
independently.  
 

Follow us on Twitter! 
Our class has a Twitter account. Parent, carers and friends who follow us get 
a chance to see the exciting things that happen in our class.  Setting up a 
Twitter account is quick and easy – why not join and then you could follow us 
too? @OakfieldY5 

 


